PERSONAL

October 7, 1976

Rev. Alfred Hughes St. John's Seminary 127 Lake Street Brighton, Massachusetts 02135

Dear Father Al:

His Eminence received the attached material and more is coming because apparently Father Paul is sending letters to the priests. I am sure he would appreciate your reaction to the current situation and what addion and to what action he might take at this time. Please advise.

With best personal regards, I am,

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Thomas V. Daily Auxiliary Bishop of Poston Chancellor

TVD/mh